
Name: Kate Perdue 
Year: 02  
Major: Finance  
 
Qualifications:  
Chi Omega, Executive Secretary 
Auburn Finance Society, Member 
Women in Business, Member 
 
Platform: My name is Kate Perdue, and I am excited to be a candidate for Senator of the 
Raymond J. Harbert College of Business. I believe that I would serve well as a senator 
representing the College of Business because I am passionate about improving the Auburn 
experience for all students. Coming from out of state, I bring a diverse set of ideas and personal 
interests to the table. While moving so far from home and not knowing many people at Auburn is 
difficult, Auburn and the College of Business immediately felt like home and now have become 
my family here. The College of Business continues to teach me so much, giving me a deep 
appreciation for Auburn. I would love to have the opportunity to give back and represent the 
students, helping it thrive in all the ways I can. I think it is important to have out-of-state students 
feel as connected as in-state students from the moment they start school. If elected Senator, my 
top priority will be to bridge the gap between involvement opportunities and all students. Getting 
involved is an essential part of college and resume building, and I would like all students to be 
aware of these opportunities so they can take advantage of them. With this, I hope to also bring 
together students and Senators to evaluate the effectiveness of this new idea. With more ways to 
get involved in Auburn and the College of Business increasing yearly, I hope every student 
regardless of where they come from can see these opportunities and try for them. I would 
consider it an honor to serve and advocate for the students of the Harbert College of Business.  


